
D E P A R T M E N T  O F  J U S T I C E  |  O F F I C E  O F  T H E  I N S P E C T O R  G E N E R A L  

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20530-0001 

February 9, 2022 

Tom Oliver 
tomscotto@gmail.com 

Dear Mr. Oliver: 

Thank you for your recent correspondence received on January 12, 2022. The U.S. Department of Justice 
(DOJ), Office of the Inspector General, investigates allegations of misconduct by employees and contractors 
of DOJ, as well as waste, fraud and abuse affecting DOJ programs and operations.   

This Office’s jurisdiction to investigate allegations of misconduct by a private trustee is very limited.  For 
example, this Office has the authority to investigate allegations that a private trustee committed misconduct 
in connection with his application or background investigation to become a private trustee.  Therefore, we 
have forwarded your correspondence to: 

U. S. Department of Justice 
Executive Office for United States Trustees 

Assistant Director for Administration 
441 G St., NW 

Washington, DC 20530 

Please direct any further correspondence regarding this matter to that office.  

Of course, if you have information that involves other allegations or issues regarding DOJ employees, 
contractors, programs or operations, please feel free to submit that information to us. 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review your concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Office of the Inspector General 

Investigations Division 


